
 

  Mark Reginelli meets            
with Mr. Hyun Moon                                                              
                                                 
84 Lumber’s Director of World 
Trade, Mark Reginelli, met 
with a longtime friend and 
business partner, Mr. Moon.  
This meeting took place in Ko-
rea, as the start of a resort 
project that Mr. Moon had 
brought to Mr. Reginelli.  This 
is one of many the two hope 
to work on together.  The pro-
ject is geared toward Ameri-
cans wishing to retire and 
move to Korea.  Three benefi-
cial meetings have already 
taken place in the U.S.  Each 
meeting consisted of 150+ at-
tendants whom are interested 
in purchasing a new home in 
U.S. Town, Korea. 

Read more about 84 Lumber’s International current and        
upcoming projects at www.84internationalsales.com 
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